
October 21, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00275 
Black Mountain Utility District 
Supplemental Response to First Request for Information 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Black Mountain Utility District submitted its initial response to the Commission Staff's First 
Request for Information by the stated deadline of October 7, 2021. However, that response did 
not include responses to Questions #lf, #lh, #li, and #7-8 and we requested an extension until 
October 21, 2022 to fully comply with the First Request for Information. 

Since that time, we have been able to gather the information to respond to Questions #lf, #lh, 
#li, and #8 and have prepared the enclosed Supplemental Response. The information to 
respond to Question #7 will be Pirovided by Monday October 24, 2022. 

Please do not hesitate to contacf me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Grant Cooper 
Operations Manager (606)5731277 

Grant.blackmountain@gmail.com 

(606)573-1276 ilit 


